
 

Ref : INAE/402        September 26, 2022 

 

Subject: Election to Fellowship of INAE effective from November 1, 2022 

 

Dear Dr Gopika Vinod, 

 

  I have great pleasure to inform that you have been elected a Fellow of the Indian 

National Academy of Engineering (INAE) by the Governing Council at its recent meeting on 

August 22, 2022, in recognition of your distinguished contributions to the profession of 

“Engineering and Technology”. Your Fellowship will be effective from November 1, 2022 and 

be effective lifelong. Please accept our heartiest CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

 The Academy carries out its objectives through active involvement and contribution of 

its Fellows. I sincerely believe that your valued opinion, enthusiastic participation and useful 

contribution will greatly enhance the reputation and growth of the Academy and make it 

possible to make a bigger impact to the engineering profession nationally and globally. 

 

 Please note that INAE formally inducts the newly elected Fellows in a grand ceremony 

during its Annual Convention each year held in the month of December. 

 

 The INAE Annual Convention 2022 will be held in the month of December 2022 (the 

dates are under finalisation) tentatively at BARC, Mumbai. You are invited to attend the INAE 

Annual Convention 2022 wherein you would be formally inducted into the Academy and 

presented the Fellowship Certificate during the Induction Ceremony to be held in the Annual 

General Meeting of Fellows in the Annual Convention 2022.  

 

 The INAE office will be in touch with you to seek relevant inputs and provide further 

information. 

 

 With warm and personal regards, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Indranil Manna 

 

Dr Gopika Vinod,  

Scientific Officer-H, Head, Probabilistic Safety Section, BARC;  

Professor, Homi Bhabha National Institute,  

Mumbai 

 


